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Polite Notice - Parking
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Parents please be considerate to our neighbours when parking
near the school, please do not park on Nottingham Drive.
Please park a little further away and walk your child to the
school.

Thank you

The afterschool club timetable is now on the school website
www.st-matthews.bolton.sch.uk

Important Reminder =

Children should come dressed to school in school uniform everyday.

PE Kit for both boys and girls is as follows:

White polo shirt or T-shirt
Dark (navy blue, black, grey) jogging bottoms, Ie??ings or shorts
Dark (navy blue, black; grey) sweatshirt/ fleece
Black Trainers or pumps

VS Please check on your child’s class page to see when their P.E. days are.

Uniform - Boys

trousers (grey/black)
sweaters/sweatshirts/fleece (navy blue)
shirt/polo-necked shirts (white)

(grey/black)
sweaters/sweatshirts/fleece/cardigans (navy blue)
blouses/shirts/polo-necked shirts (white)

socks/tights (white/grey/black) socks (white/grey/black)
footwear - black shoes/trainers footwear - black shoes/trainers
(all black including laces, no obvious logos) (all black including laces, no obvious logos)
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Our value for this term is
‘Friendship’
Here is a prayer that our
Ethos team would Iik‘e to

share. _

Ethos Team News .,

%
Ethos Team would like to say a huge thank you ""'I%S(
for everyone’s kind donations towards our e

S
&

fundraising for Operation Christmas Child. We
are looking forward to purchasing items for the
shoeboxes and packaging them up in
November!

CHALLENGE

N\

Ethos Prayer

Dear Lord,

We thank you for guiding us through this half term together.
We thank you for our St Matthew's family.
We thank you for all of those in our community who help make our school a
wonderful place.
Amen.
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Dental Nurse Visit W

AEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEED
We had a lovely afternoon learning all about oral hygiene and
how to look after our teeth. We talked about all the things we use
our teeth and mouth for, and the things we can do to protect our
teeth, such as brushing them twice a day with a fluoride
toothpaste, drinking milk and water and eating healthy foods.
We acted out a role play where we had a patient, receptionist,
dental nurse and a dentist! Then the children got to use their
toothbrushes for the first time. We brushed our teeth for 2
minutes: the children were really good brushing their teeth and
Miss Smith and Mrs Asghar could see that we all brush our teeth
at home! We then met some special characters who talked to us
about how they looked after themselves and their teeth.

Reception Owls

This week we were visited in Reception by a
police officer. He came with all of his
equipment and shared with us about how the
police are here to keep us safe. He told us
how often the police search and find lost
people, both young and old using the police
helicopter. Some of us then tried on the
different police uniforms and pretended to be
police officers. Finally, we spent some time
looking more closely at his helmet with it's
special badge, his handcuffs and walkie-
talkie. It was a very interesting visit.

Therapy Farm Trip

We had a fantastic afternoon visiting Lever Park
Therapy Farm. The children had lots of new experiences
such as stroking some farm animals, feeding them by
hand and getting up close to them! We got to meet
sheep, goats, chickens, ducks, ferrets, rabbits and
guinea pigs. We handled some smaller exotic animals
too including a snake, lizard, a sugar glider and lots
more! The children were really excited to meet the
hedgehogs and we saw them enjoying some tasty
worms. The children have learnt lots of new vocabulary
and there were lots of smiles and laughs, despite the
rain and mud.
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Nursery

We have been learning all about Autumn in Nursery and the
children have enjoyed an Autumn walk in Forest School.
We looked at the different colours of leaves, found some
sycamore seeds, acorns and even spotted some
mushrooms! =

Year 1had a fantastic pirate day. Captain Dantastic came to visit, and
we learnt all about pirates and their ships. It was lots of fun.

YéK - Honeybees Museum

Year 6 had a wonderful time at the Imperial War Museum, learning
all about what happened during the first and second World Wars.
We found the whole day very insightful and incredibly moving.

Headteacher's
Tea Party

The headteacher award winners from the term enjoyed their
tea party with Miss Ritchie yesterday afternoon. They were
treated to muffins, biscuits and juice for all their hard work.

ESOL Classes

Parents who regularly attend our ESOL classes were thrilled to
be presented with a laptop from Asda. The laptops will allow
them to work on their English lessons at home and to work with
their children on their homework. Thank you Asda!





image5.png




